From: <kerrandking@sbcglobal.net>
Subject: Phone call
Date: September 29, 2009 2:22:00 PM CDT
To: "Cathy Broad" <cathybroad@comcast.net>, "Chris and Pat King" <ckppking@wowway.com=, "Mark King" <mark king@beamglobal.com>

Gray called back at 2.00 and was in the car with his partner, Dave Robertson, and an FBI guy. They were returning from Lansing. In my vioce mail message
I teld him Chris and | would like to meet with him on or before Friday. After hemming and hawing and talking with the other guys he suggested Wednesday.
| told him | had to talk with you regarding the extension.

He reported they had received a negative report on the animal hairs. They are still awaiting the fiber and human hair reports. They located some additional
human hair.

| told him it was important to my family to have a face to face meeting with Chris and me. He was quite open in outilining what he could produce and he
does not want to talk with 5000 guys from the media.

| will attempt another conference call at 11.00 Wednesday.



